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Topic Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended NFHS Lacrosse Rules Interpreters Meeting

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

I was invited to attend the NFHS lacrosse rules interpreter
meeting in Indianapolis. The meeting covered rule changes,
points of emphasis, and featured presentations from other state
associations related to both boys' and girls' lacrosse.

General Commentary

This meeting offered a chance to hear from states with well-
established lacrosse programs, sharing what has worked and
what hasn't. NYSPHSAA gave an update on their shot clock
experiment, and there was also a presentation on the
recruitment and training of lacrosse officials. State associations
had productive discussions on this important topic.


